4 WEEK MULTNOMAH COUNTY PAUSE = TCG UPDATES

Governor Brown has issued a statewide two week pause to help slow the spread of Covid-
19. In Multnomah county the pause will last at least 4 weeks from November 19-December
16. After reading through the state material regarding the pause TCG will be implementing
the below adjustments.

Active Learning and After School Program
As these programs are directly related to childcare and youth programs they will continue
to run as normal.

In-Person Gymnastics Classes

In-person gymnastics classes will not be able to be held during the county pause. TCG will
move all in-person classes to a virtual format. Classes will meet at the same day and time
as now with their normal instructor. While the pause is set to go into effect Wednesday,
November 18 TCG has decided it is best to implement virtual classes starting Monday,
November 16.

We will run this adjustment through December 19. The weeks of December 21 and 28 are
winter break in which we do not hold classes anyways so no adjustments will be needed.
Unless the state makes any additional changes in-person classes will resume on Monday,
January 4.

Zoom meeting links for classes can be found in the parent portal. To join your class
weekly, please log into the parent portal and locate the class card under "My Schedule.”
Click on the link located at the bottom of the class card and enter the password listed.

We understand that virtual classes may not work for some families and while we are
confident, they will provide children a fun experience and energy outlet, if you would
prefer to be excused from the virtual lessons, please let us know. Excused classes can be
made-up in in-person classes once they resume. We will also be providing private lesson
times when in-person resumes. Students can use 2 excused absence for a private lesson.

Thanksaiving & Winter Break Camps
As camps are also directly related to childcare, they will still be held the week of
Thanksgiving and the two weeks of winter break.

If you have any questions regarding the pause, please reach out to us via email at
contact@childrensgym.com
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